
As an employee of CCS and a therapist,  budget cuts at the state level will be detrimental to the 
operation of the district.  OUR children and their familiies in this district NEED to be supported.  I 
feel privilaged to be an EDUCATOR and have the opportunity to work with students of all ages.  OUR 
students deserve a chance.  It is their constitutional right. We, as a district, are trying to create that 
opportunity. 


